
 

 

 
 

Product Change Notice  
(Apacer Industrial SD-M – Samsung 27nm MLC Flash Transition) 

 
Released date: Dec.14, 2012 

 
Dear Valued Clients, 
 
Apacer hereby announces the Product Change Notice of Industrial SD-M 
products, as a result reacting to the End of Life of Samsung MLC 
27nm 32Gb, 64Gb, 128Gb NAND flash. The alternative flash is Micron MLC 
25nm 32Gb, 64Gb, 128Gb NAND flash. Affected products which adopt new 
flash have passed all verifications and qualifications with no function and 
compatibility issues.  
 
The following states the details of the firmware change as well as affected 
schedule and part numbers.  

PCN number: E12121400-02 Date: 12/14/2012 
Affected Product Model Industrial SD-M 

Subject : 
MLC Flash Transition from Samsung 27nm to Micron 25nm 
Description of Change: 
In react to the change, affected products have applied Micron 25nm flash ID 
and passed the verification and qualification with no function and 
compatibility 
issues. 
Recommended Actions: 
Due to Samsung 27nm MLC remains shortage, Apacer recommends 
customers to qualify Micron 25nm MLC flash for affected products in a timely 
manner. 
Schedule:  
Sample Available Date Now 
Non-Cancelable & Non-Returnable Last 
Buy Order 

2013/Mar./15 

Last Buy Shipment Date 2013/Jun./15 



 

 
 

Description of Product Part Number Change:  
The new part numbers are listed here 

Existing Industrial SD-M New Industrial SD-M 

Capacity M/N Capacity M/N 

4GB AP-ISD04GCS4A-SM 4GB AP-ISD04GCS4A-2CM 

8GB AP-ISD08GCS4A-SM 8GB AP-ISD08GCS4A-2CM 

16GB AP-ISD16GCS4A-SM 16GB AP-ISD16GCS4A-2CM 

32GB AP-ISD32GCD4A-SM 32GB AP-ISD32GCD4A-2CM  

 

Apacer will provide necessary supports to ensure a smooth transition. If you have 
any questions and concerns with the content of this notice, please contact Apacer 
sales representatives.  
We appreciate your cooperation and thank you for your continued support of 
Apacer products. 
 

Irene Yu 

Product Manager 
VA-eFlash Department 
 


